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High Arctic Overseas Issues Clarifying News Release 

CALGARY, Alberta  - July 05, 2025 – High Arctic Overseas Holdings Corp. (TSXV: HOH) (“High Arctic 

Overseas” or the “Corporation”) is issuing this press release to clarify the qualifications of Matthew Cocks, 

the Chief Financial Officer of the Corporation, whose appointment was previously announced on June 23, 

2025. Mr. Cocks completed his qualifications and became a Chartered Accountant in 2010 through the 

Institute of Chartered Accountants Australia & New Zealand, however he is not currently designated a 

Chartered Accountant by the Institute. Mr. Cocks did not renew membership with the Institute in 2020 and 

is not a current member of the Institute. Mr. Cocks does not intend to seek reinstatement in the immediate 

future. 

The appointment of Mr. Cocks as CFO has been accepted by the TSXV.  

About High Arctic Overseas Holdings Corp. 

High Arctic Overseas is a market leader in Papua New Guinea providing drilling and specialized well 

completion services, manpower solutions and supplies rental equipment including rig matting, camps, 

material handling and drilling support equipment. 

 

For further information, please contact: 
Mike Maguire  
Chief Executive Officer 
1.587.320.1301 
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of 

this release. 
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